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WELCOME TO OUR NEW TAMARIKI 
There has been one new student enroll at GMS since our last newsletter.  Bailey Seerden is the latest 
learner to join our school.  Welcome to you Bailey – great to have you with us! This brings our roll to 454. 

 
 

PTA FOOD FAIR POSTPONED 
The PTA met last night to make a decision on when to hold the Food Fair that was postponed from last 
Friday …  
 
We initially intended to have this on Thursday 12th April.  However a number of key people are 
unavailable that day. So after looking at the alternatives we have decided that a Friday evening early in 
Term 4 will be the new date for the Food Fair.  The actual date will be confirmed soon – but daylight 
saving will definitely have resumed in time for the new date of the Food Fair. 
 
As we have a wonderful collection of donations for the White Elephant stall – we are going to have a 
GARAGE SALE at school on Saturday 7th April.  We will still be accepting any donations towards the sale.   
 
We will hold a sausage sizzle too on that day – school will be a great place to visit next Saturday!!!!  
Come on down and see what we have on offer – real bargains can be had, more details overleaf 

 

 

PTA FOOD FAIR RAFFLE 
The PTA are selling tickets for their raffle with some awesome prizes of a Stihl chainsaw valued at $300, a 
Pandora bracelet and a $50 Te Awa Winery voucher.   
 
You can purchase tickets at the school office for $2 a ticket or $5 for 3 tickets. 
 

SCHOOL CLOSED EASTER TUESDAY 
The Education Act states that schools are not allowed to open on the Tuesday after Easter.  We will 
reopen on Wednesday 4th April. 
 
 

TARADALE SCHOOLS ANZAC Ceremony – Friday 13 April 11.00am 
The Year 6 students will all be involved in an ANZAC ceremony at the clock tower on the last day of 
term.  We will walk to the ceremony to arrive in time for beginning of the event. 
 
 

AFTer-school and holiday creative ART classes 
Want your child involved in some wonderfully motivating and inspiring art sessions????  After school or 
during the holidays?   
 
These are available locally at 6 Ennor Place (off Avenue Road).  There are classes every day during the 
coming school holidays in April, as well as after-school sessions. There are more details on the school 
website under community notices regarding the holiday programme 
 
If you are interested contact Cherie Meerlo on 021 076 0042 or www.facebook.com/bodyarthawkesbay 
for more details. 
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Garage Sale 
Saturday 7th April 2018 

9am – 12pm 
Greenmeadows School Hall 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We will also be selling raffle tickets ($2 each) and will be running a sausage sizzle ($2 each).   

 Second-hand GMS School uniforms will also be available for sale. 

CASH ONLY 

All funds raised go to Greenmeadows School PTA.   

Thank-you for your support! 

 

 

 

 

 

FORTHCOMING EVENTS   

Check the school mobile phone app or www.gms.school.nz website for more details: 
 

30 March Good Friday – school closed, Easter Monday & Easter Tuesday – school closed 
13 April  Term 1 ends 

30 April  Term 2 commences 

Have a very safe and happy Easter break.   

 

Ka kite ano, 

Mark Johnson  

Principal 


